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10th Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

Hymns  842   643  637  849 

 

 

               Father David Foster 
       It was with great sadness that we learned of     

t       the death of  Father David Foster who died

 peacefully on Tuesday 5th June 2018.  

 

       Father David was born and baptised at           
             St. Mary’s  Clayton-le-Moors  in Feb 1947 
  

  He was educated at Holy Family School, St. Mary’s       
College Blackburn, University of Salford, and the            
Beda College in Rome.   He Was ordained into the sacred         
priesthood at St. Mary’s Church Clayton-le-Moors on the 
20th April l974 and retired in 2014.  
 

Fr Foster’s body will be received into St Mary’s church,  for Mass 
at 7.00pm on Tuesday 19th June.   Bishop John will celebrate the 
Requiem Mass at St Mary’s on Wednesday 20th June at 12.00 
noon.                     Everyone is welcome.                      MAY HE REST IN PEACE       

                          SERVICES 

Sacraments   Reconciliation Saturday 4.30pm           Baptisms  By appointment with Fr. Clarke   

                         Weddings  By appointment  with Fr. Clarke 

   MASS WILL BE  CELEBRATED        AT 5PM           ON SATURDAYS 

             SUNDAY  MASS   GREAT HARWOOD         9am       Our Lady & St. Hubert's.   

                         11am       St. Wulstan’s   

   RISHTON                                10am       St. Charles  

                                      Masses this coming Week   

          St. Mary’s Clayton        Monday   10 am   

                                                           Tuesday   11 am    followed by the luncheon Club   

   Great Harwood             for daily Masses    Tel No.  01254 884211  

                         Rishton                         for daily Masses    Tel No.  07749821550   or check the website               



 

                             MASS INTENTIONS  

                 Lately Deceased             Father David Foster 
                  Peggy May Crook  
   
       Birthday Anniversary  Margaret McManus   28th May         
 
   Eternal  rest grant to them  O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them    
         through  Christ Our Lord      Amen 
 
       SICK                      
 

   Please pray for Vincent Ward ,Jim Holden ( Recovering after operation)  Ellen 
Conway, Giovanni and Annette Forte, Edith Wilkinson, Sharon Lord,  Patrick Connolly,   
 Mrs Sheila O ’Connor, and all the sick of our parish especially all those in our hospitals, 
nursing  homes, and the housebound, and all who care for  them.  
 Mass Offerings may be handed to Father Clarke or alternatively placed through the Presbytery letter 
box.    Details should include the name of the person and the reason for the intention.  

 

 Parish Income week ending 2nd June 2018  £352-86  

     Cafod                 68-15 
     Poor box          18-00 
     Flower box          5-00 
 Numbers attending Mass 99 

CHURCH NEWS     Any items for inclusion in 

forthcoming  Newsletters please contact/

notify  Peter Holden on 01254 237808  or  

peterholden886@btinternet.com  by      

Wednesday weekly 

 
Devonshire Drive Clayton-le-MoorsBB5 5RJ        SRCDTR        CharityNo.250037  

                      Parish Social Events 

         Parish 200 Club Draw        The winner of the  sixth  weekly draw of £25                                                                                         

                                                Paul Worswick          Agent     Irene Pye       No. 84 

                                         Raffle for Church Hall Blinds & furnishings 

We have recently had new blinds installed in the church hall and purchased new tablecloths.  To help 

to cover the cost raffle tickets are  now on sale in the church porch with the draw taking place at the 

Tuesday Luncheon Club on 26th June 2018. 

 

 

    ST Mary’s School Children  FIRST HOLY COMMUNION              

 The First Holy Communion for the children of St. Mary’s School  who are on the Sacramental  

Programme will take place this  Saturday 16th June 2018 at 10 am.    Please remember the          

children and their parents in your prayers.  

 Prayer for Our Children.    Dear Lord , watch over these little ones in our Parish Family and help 

us to lead them to you,  especially the children on the Sacramental Programme.   We ask this  

through Christ Our Lord.          Amen               

                Baptism  

             Our Parish family welcomes  with great joy Taylor David  McManus Son of 

 David McManus and  Suzane Alched who was Baptised and signed by the 

 Cross of Christ Our Saviour on  Sunday   3rd June 2018 


